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BALTIMORE, MD. () - 8, 1934.

Dr. Wilder G. Penfield,
Royal Victoria Hospital,
Montreal, Canada.
Dear Dr. Penfield:

Hearty congratulations upon the
completion and opening of your Neurological
Institute. It will be a wonderful thing for
Canada, indeed for the whole continent. My

best wishes go to you and your colleagues

for fruitful clinical and experimental work.

Ever yours sincerely,
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1035 N. Calvert Street.



